
 

 

Arctic Sunwest Crash Statement 

September 27, 2011 

 

The news of another tragic aviation crash has hit the Northwest Territories hard. 

On behalf of my Constituents, and my colleagues in the House of Commons I wish to extend my 

heartfelt condolences to the family and friends of the two victims of the Twin Otter crash in 

Yellowknife. 

Also, my thoughts and prayers are with the survivors and their families. Flying is the main 

means for travel in our vast territory, and our economy depends heavily upon our aviation 

industry and service. 

It has been a difficult month for our Northern pilots and Northern Aviation industry. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dennis Bevington MP 

Western Arctic 


